
Hednesford Platinum Jubilee Beacon 

 

 

 An update regarding the question of locating the Hednesford Beacon. I have spoken to Lynn Evans 

and Tom Walsh and have been told the following: 

  

• CCDC are happy to take responsibility for the Beacon and its ongoing care and maintenance 

in Hednesford Park 

• CCDC will arrange and pay for the installation (concrete base and bolts) of the Beacon to be 

sighted alongside the flagpoles in Hednesford Park (see attached photos) 

• If their Community Grant application is approved, Friends of Hednesford Park will use it to 

go towards the purchase of plants for the beacon basket and install an irrigation system. 

• HTC will have no on costs or maintenance costs for the Beacon. It will be the sole 

responsibility of CCDC and Friends of Hednesford Park. 

  

We may wish to pay for the engraved plate which was discussed at the Beacon Lighting stating what 

the Beacon was for and the date of the event? A draft of the suggested text and a quote for 

inscription was sourced by myself and Councillor Jagger in June 2022. The quote may need revising, 

 


